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The purpose of this bill is to protect our children from awful ACCIDENTS....whether 

with a gun or with pills.  And the school districts can reach more parents easily 

through their websites.  This notification just might teach one not-so-responsible gun-

owning parent how to keep his own children safe from their curiosity about the gun 

hidden on the top self of the closet or the large bottle of pills that look like candy in a 

cabinet in the kitchen.  Safe storage of weapons and medications should be the 

responsibility of ALL ADULTS.  Our kids may already be safe in our home, but what 

about the neighbor's home and yard? 

 


